June 12023

The Gorman City Commission met on the above date with the following present, Mayor David Perry,
Commissioners Robert Ervin, Luis Ramirez, Tammy Straw and Bill Miears. Others in attendance were City
Clerk Joni Ettinger, PWD Joe Williams, Sheriff’s Department Officer Daniel Piper, EDC Director Trinity
Davis, Margaret Hetrick, Mary Jo Dugan, and Ruth Campbell.

Mayor Perry led the opening prayer followed by the Pledge of Allegiance and the Texas Pledge.
Mayor Perry called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.
At this time Tacy swore in Commissioners Ervin and Miears for the new term.

Commissioner Ervin made the motion to approve the minutes of the previous meeting with a second
from Commissioner Straw. Motion carried 4-0.

Commissioner Ramirez made the motion to approve the bills for payment with a second from
Commissioner Miears. Motion carried 4-0.

There were no citizens to speak under Citizens Forum.

Reports were submitted by EDC Director Trinity Davis, PWD Joe Williams submitted his, and Officer
Daniel Piper was present to present the Sheriff’s Department report.

Commissioner Straw made the motion to retain a title company to assist with the property description
correction on the deed without warranty to Noah and Miriam Landa. This was a gift deed from the
Wheelers and a Quit Claim deed from Dub Ramsey.

Commissioner Straw made the motion to approve the 2" reading of Ordinance #2023-06-01, an
ordinance adopting a budget for the fiscal year 2023-2024. Commissioner Miears made a second.
Motion carried 4-0.

Commissioner Miears made the motion to adopt the proposed budget amounts for the 2023-24 fiscal
year. Commissioner Ervin made a second. Motion carried 4-0.

Mayor Perry read his recommendations for ordinance #335D. Commissioner Ramirez made the motion
to approve these recommendations replacing ordinance 335D with 335E. Commissioner Straw made a
second. Motion carried 4-0. The amended ordinance will be effective immediately.

There being no further agenda items for consideration Commissioner Ramirez made the motion to
adjourn with a second from Commissioner Miears. Motion carried 4-0, time was 6:56 p.m.

Mayor David Perry City Secretary



